Good Afternoon
Following your confirmation of (child’s name) starting with us please find additional information below.
Following the Government announcement on Thursday 28th June we can confirm that the setting will reopen to more of the children from Monday 8th June following the guidelines as set out to you previously as well as the following further information.
Due to current difficulties with shopping deliveries we would like to ask parents to please provide their child with a morning and afternoon snack for the day which should be bagged and labelled separately with their child's lunch, if you have any problems with supplying your child with snacks then please speak to a member of staff.
Testing is now available to anyone in your household who has symptoms of Coronavirus (Covid-19), please check the NHS website for details or call 111 for further advice.
www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/testing-for-coronavirus/
Please ensure that if anyone in your household has symptoms of coronavirus (COVID-19), however mild, OR if anyone has received a positive coronavirus (COVID-19) test result, the clear medical advice is to immediately self-isolate at home for at least 7 days from when the symptoms started, the rest of the household need to self isolate for 14 days. Do not go to a GP surgery, pharmacy or hospital.
As we continue to work through guidance and our risk assessment we would like to remind parents that we reserve the right to make changes at any time, we will be constantly reviewing practices and will make any changes we feel are necessary, this could include closing the setting or reducing days/hours if we have staff off sick, we feel it is unsafe for children to attend or if we need to adjust any of the safety measures.to keep children, families and staff as safe as we can although this can never be fully guaranteed and we do still advise parents that if you can keep your child at home then it is safer to do so.
We will be sending parents the completed risk assessment once it has been updated following our review today and aim to get this to you as soon as possible.
If you have any concerns, questions or queries then please email these to beaumontgroups1@aol.co.uk and we will get back to you as soon as possible.
With Regards
Beaumont Management Committee

